
When We Were Outlaws: Race, Place, and Memory 
in Queer Oral History 

Lecture 
open to 
the public, 
reception 
following
5-7 pm, 
Ewell Recital Hall

Discovering the Queer Past: Oral History as Community 
Engagement
Open workshop for students and faculty engaged in the work 
of oral history.  
10–11 am, Blair Hall 206

Recovering (or Preserving) Histories: Documenting 
Virginia’s LGBTIQ Past
Lunch session, with undergraduate student presentations 
from the W&M LGBTIQ Research Project describing the oral 
histories they are doing here and in Richmond. Comments 
and discussion with Professor Gallo.
12-1:30 pm, Blair Hall 206

2017 BOSWELL SYMPOSIUM
covering Queer Oral Histories*

Thursday, April 13

Friday, April 14

Professor Marcia Gallo
University of Nevada, Las Vegas


